
This year we want to focus on “Good 

News”. We are surrounded by negativity, 

tragedy, and all-around “bad news” in this 

world. But God’s good story, His good 

plan in our lives is always at work. We 

just need to have eyes to see it, ears to 

hear it, a mind tuned-in to the workings of 

God all around us, and a heart that is  

receptive to the good that God has 

brought, and is bringing, into our lives. 

There is always “good news”, no matter how dark and depressing our world gets. So let’s 

focus on the good this year and share stories of “good news” with each other throughout 

this year.  
 

As long as God’s Kingdom is being built, as long as the Word of God is being proclaimed, 

as long as the gospel is in play, and as long as the love of Jesus is transforming lives, good 

things are happening and “good news” will be the result. So where do we see good news 

happening in us and around us? Where do we see God showing up and showing off His 

good work in our lives and in the lives of those closest to us? 
 

Every month in our BRC Newsletter this year we will be sharing a “Good News” story.  

We would also like to share these stories in other ways as well throughout the year. Would 

you help us share some good news by sharing your “good news” story with us? It could be 

a story of transformation - inward, upward, or outward? A story of what God has done, or is 

doing, in your life through worship, Bible study, or through serving others. It might be a faith 

story where your faith was tested, but God proved himself faithful in sustaining your faith. It 

may even be a story of God’s miraculous touch in bringing healing to your life in some way. 

Whatever it may be, will you share it with us? Let’s spread some good cheer this year by 

sharing some “good news!” In 2-3 paragraphs (like this post), please write out your “good 

news” story and send it to Pastor Dan at dan@b-r-c.org. Thank you! 
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